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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

 

 
Awards Assembly 

Our Summer awards assembly took place on 
Monday, and it was wonderful to be able to 

celebrate the hard work of so many children with 
progress and outstanding achievement awards 

being collected by children from each class. 
 

We also celebrated 100% attendance with 
children receiving bronze, silver, and gold medals. 
This year we had 11 children whose attendance 

for the whole year was 100%. Our learning 
Mentors took them for a McDonalds Breakfast as 
a special treat.  Our year 3 children received the 
best class attendance, and their treat was a Pizza 

Party on Thursday. 
 

To finish off our attendance awards 121 children 
were given their 2nd planet badge on Wednesday.  
This is an increase of 30 children from badge 1 

which is great news. 
 
 

2023-24 Term Dates  
As you are aware we break up for the summer 
holidays on Friday 21st July at 1pm. We will 

return to school on Monday 4th September at 
the normal time of 8.55am. Have a great 

summer! 
 

You can find our 23-24 term dates on our 
website. They will also be emailed out and are 

available on the back of this newsletter. With the 
focus on attendance next year it is important that 
parents are aware of these dates and do not book 
holidays as they will be classed as unauthorised 

and unfortunately the Government will be issuing 
fines. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Y6 Leavers Play & Assembly  
This week our Y6 class performed their end of 

year play to both the school and parents/carers. 
They all did a fantastic job and worked really hard 

preparing for it. Well Done Y6!  
 

This morning Y6 had their leavers assembly. They 
watched a film of the highlights from their time at 
St Albert’s. They sang the final song ‘This is me’ 

and shared with the audience their future 
aspirations. Finally, their teachers read them a 

poem and gave each child their leaving present. 
Good luck Y6 and keep in touch with us at St 

Albert’s.  
 

Last Day Treat 
We have arranged a special treat for tomorrow 
morning to celebrate the children’s wonderful 

efforts to improve attendance. Please make sure 
that your child is in school so that they do not 

miss out.  
 

Goodbye 
As some of you might be aware we have a 

number of staff that are sadly leaving us. Firstly, 
we would like to say goodbye to two of our 

dinner ladies, Ms Burns and Miss Gillon. Thank 
you for all your hard work over the years.  

 
Secondly, we would like to say goodbye and good 

luck in their new jobs to our Y4 teacher Miss 
Gregory and to office admin Miss McNulty who 

has now completed her apprenticeship.  
 

Lastly, we would like say goodbye to Miss Fleming 
who is going on maternity leave. 

We would like to wish her and her 
family a big congratulations in 

advance.  
 

This Week’s Attendance  
Rec   95.4% 
Y1   89.4% 
Y2  90.3% 
Y3  84.2% 
Y4  93.8% 
Y5  92.0% 
Y6  90.7% 

 
 

In Memory of Romelyn 
Thank you for the kind donations that 
we have given to Sofia’s Family. It was 

greatly appreciated. 
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